Washington County
RECYCLING ASSOCIATION                      Scholarship Program
Scholarship Program
The Washington County Recycling Association invites high school seniors residing in Washington County to apply for the WCRA Scholarships.

To be eligible for consideration for one of five $1500 awards, students must have a cum GPA of at least 2.5, reside in Washington County, and complete all of the following:
· Type a 500-1000 word essay and attach it to this application. See essay question below.  See essay questions below.
· Complete 70 volunteer hours at the recycling center during your senior year.  Volunteer hours must be completed by April of your senior year.  Applicants volunteering more than 70 hours may be given additional consideration.
Send this application & essay to Ann Hansen, 2323 Colfax, Blair, NE, 68008 post marked no later than April 1st, and email to richardfhansen@abbnebraska.com. 
Scholarship Application
Name:
______________________________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________________

City: ______________________________
State: __________
Zip: ___________________

Home Phone number: ________________________   Cell Phone: ______________________

High School: __________________________________________________________________

Name of Guidance Counselor: ___________________________________________________

School phone number: ___________________________________________________________

Intended Major(s): ______________________________________________________________
If undecided, print “undecided,” and two majors in which you have interest.  Please state which institution you are planning to attend.
GPA: _______________ 

Essay:   Approximately 500-1000  words, typed & attached to the application. Please respond thoughtfully. 
Describe what you have learned from volunteering at the Washington County 
Recycling Center. Please touch on the importance of recycling and volunteerism. 
Offer at least one suggestion regarding how recycling at the Washington County 

Recycling Center might be improved.

Questions may be directed to Ann Hansen at richardfhansen@abbnebraska.com or your school counselor.

Students awarded the WCRA scholarships, along with their parents, will be invited to the annual WCRA Volunteer Appreciation Dinner held in April.
